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Dates for your 
diary:   
 
4th June 
Learn to pedal 
 
6th June 
Y2 Bolsover Castle 
trip 
 
 

7th June 
Y2 Skipping 
competition 
 
10th June 
Active travel 2 
weeks begins 
 
12th June 
Y1 The Deep visit 
 
13th June 
Whole school 
Sports Day at the 
EIS 
 
18th June 
Group photos 
 
20th  June 
Y4 Murton Park 
visit 
 
21st  June 
School Fair 
 
28th June 
Y6 Lightwater 
Valley trip 

Tesco Bags of Help 
Thank you for your support during our Bags 

of Help campaign. I am thrilled to announce 

that we came second and have been 

awarded £2000.00 towards our sensory 

room! 

 

Summer Fair 
Our summer fair will take place on Friday 
21st June at 3.15pm. Before the fair begins, 
we will be having our talent show on the 
outside stage which will be starting at 2pm; 
you are most welcome to join us.  Parents 
and friends are welcome to participate in an 
open mic session after the talent show too. 
We are looking for donations of old toys, 
games, books, cakes, buns and tombola 
prizes. If you would like to help, please see 
the Headteacher. 
 

Sunshine  
Please ensure your child has sun-cream on 
when the weather is hot before they come 
to school. Sun hats would also be a good 
idea.  
 

Sports Day 
Sports Day is at the EIS on Thursday 13th 
June at 9.30am. Parents and friends are 
welcome to join us there. Please ensure your 
child comes to school in their PE kit and the  

right coloured t-shirt by 8.30am.  

School Uniform 
Please order any new school uniform items by 

the 21st June in readiness for September - 

thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be performing at this festival on 

Saturday 15th June at 12.15pm in Barkers Pool. 

If you would like to take part, please see Miss 

Holman. 

we 

 

School trips 
We would really appreciate voluntary 
contributions to school trips from every child. 
We feel that school trips are a hugely 
beneficial aspect of our children’s education 
and we therefore wish to continue being able 
to offer them. However, these trips can only 
continue with your financial support as we 
manage budget cuts to our education system.  
 

Thank you 
 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher 
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